
Walden Woods Conservancy 
Committee Reports 

January 2018 
 

Community Garden: 
Notices were emailed and mailed to residents on January 2nd with final submission date of January 17, along with a reminder 
email on January 13th. Only one new garden application was received from the community by January 17, 2018. All plots have 
been filled for the 2018 season. 

 
Communications: 
Issues/requests that come in to waldenwoodsct@gmail.com are forwarded to Elite. Residents will be reminded 
that property management issues should be sent directly to Elite. 
 
Documents: 
To date we have received 199 agreements back signed. 
 
Environmental: 
Nothing new to report 
 
Meeting House: 
There have been no rentals in January 
 
Rec & Social Committee: 
Shayne will contact Robbie at Zocco's to firm up a date for Zocco night.  Hopefully, Feb 19th will work for him. 
 
I sent a message to Peter requesting him to change our meetings to 7:15 when there is yoga before our meeting; 
to change the tentative date of the spring fling to 3/24; and to send out a message to the community to determine 
if there might be some interest in a family Sunday afternoon bingo in Feb or March. 
 
I sent a message to Marlene to see if she was interested in assisting us with a Bunco party on 3/18. 
 
I will let everyone know of any responses. 
 
Standards: 
See attached 
 
Welcome: 
November 17, 2017 – January 25, 2018 
 
Welcome Letters Sent:  6 
Duplex: 4 (2 owners; 2 renters) 
Townhome:  2 (1 owner; 1 renter) 

 
Visits: 1 (Duplex renter) 
 
Visits to be Made:  6 
Duplex: 4 (2 owners; 2 renters 
Townhome: 2 (1 owner, 1 renter) 
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